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EACP Committee

From: Mark Sheehan <mark@marksheehan.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 8:35 AM
To: EACP Committee
Cc: shayne.sinenci@mauicounty.us; Don F. Atay
Subject: Need for an independent office for Climate Crisis

Dear Committee Members 

 

I support the creation of a Department of Climate Change, Sustainability and 

Resiliency. 
We can no longer be passive about the climate crisis that is 
ravaging the planet.  Another person in the Mayor's office will not 
suffice.  We need an office and staff comparable to the one on 
Oahu. 
If you do not have the ability to establish such an office, then you 
should propose a charter amendement so that voters can choose 
come next November. 
Aloha, 
Mark Sheehan 

Haiku 
 
 


